
Springfield Park District  
PUBLIC HEARING 

John F. Linxwiler Administrative Office / Bunn Park 
 2500 South 11th Street / Springfield, IL  

Wednesday, December 20, 2023 
5:30 p.m. 

 
MINUTES 

 
Roll Call 

 
President Sgro called the meeting to order. 

Members Participating in Person:  President Sgro, and Trustees Wescott, Eck, Aiello,  
  Hoogland, Rodgers and Theilen 

 
Members Unavailable: None 

 
Others Participating in Person: Derek Harms, Executive Director, Stephen Flesch, Director 

of Finance and Administration; Amanda Tippin, Assistant 
Director of Recreation and Marketing, Park District Police 
Chief, Patrick Murphy, staff and public. 

 
Public Hearing/Input 
 
President Sgro opened the public hearing regarding Truth in Taxation and asked if anybody would 
like to address the Board this evening. 
 
No Public Comments 
 
Stephen Flesch, Director of Finance and Administration addressed the Board that the District is 
complying with the disclosure and hearing requirements of Truth in Taxation Law and ordain a 
levy amount that exceeds 105% of the prior year’s levy amount.  Such increase is necessary to 
defray ongoing expenses in the current environment where annual cpi exceeds 5%, and the District 
is limited by statute to a rate increase of 5%. 

 

 

 

Adjournment 
There being no further business to come before the Board it was moved 

by Trustee Theilen and seconded by Trustee Rodgers that the meeting adjourns 
at 5:34 p.m. 
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